
Good afternoon. 

Unfortunately, our annual OE Golf Day in June was cancelled due to Covid-19, we have now   
rescheduled the event for Thursday 17th September with a 1.00pm Tee Off and would love to 
see many OEs in attendance. 

It will take place at Oswestry Golf Club who have put many new procedures in place to ensure 
your safety and enjoyment. A copy of their guidelines is available on request. 

Cost: £40pp to include game of 18 hole Golf, a bacon bap and 
refreshments following the golf  

* 18 Hole Course
* Team prize, Nearest the Pin and Longest Drive Prizes
* The usual plethora of prestigious awards

Booking can be made by email: olivia.beckett@ellesmere.com or by 
phone: 01691 626541  

We hope that you are able to attend and look forward to an afternoon of safe, enjoyable, 
socially distanced golf. 

With all good wishes, 

Olivia Beckett 
External Relations Officer 


